
Robert Frost Pool Party

• Sunday February 18, 2018 from 5:30 to 7:30 p.m. at the Westerville 
Community Center; this is NOT a drop off event

• $1.00 per person swimming; all children 6 years and under must have 
an adult swimmer in the pool per the Community Center rules

• Please note that we have a maximum number of 200 swimmers that 
are allowed; therefore pre-registration is needed

• Walk-ins will be allowed the day of the event as occupancy allows

• If needed, refunds will be mailed once a written request is received

• Please send in money (exact change or check made out to Robert Frost 
PTA) and completed registration (below) in an envelope marked “Pool 
Party” by Friday February 16, 2018

• Please note that if there is a Level 2 or higher snow/storm emergency 
the Community Center will close and the event will be rescheduled 

• Contact Nikki Morr (nmorr@columbus.rr.com) or Stephanie Watson 
(stephwatson55@hotmail.com) with any questions

Name________________________  Grade ________

Email_________________________ Number swimming_______

Total cost $______

Cash (exact change) or check (payable to Robert Frost PTA) 
accepted.  
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